
In Person 
Worship! 

Please join us 
this Sunday, 
March 13th 
at 10:00am in the 
sanctuary, gathering for the 

second Sunday in Lent. 

 

If you are feeling ill or 

unable to attend, you can wor-
ship at home with our email 

blast attachment.  You can also 
view a recording of the service 

on our YouTube channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/

channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-

jcI8jRhOQ. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, March 9—Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm. 

Thursday March 10—Bible Study, 12:00; Zoom Transition Team meeting 6:30pm. 

Sunday, March 13—Worship in person at 10:00am with Pastor Curtis Zieske. 

Tuesday, March 15—Tuesday crew, 9:00am; Church Council meeting, 6:30pm. 

Wednesday, March 16—Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm. 

Thursday, March 17—Bible study, 12:00. 

Saturday, March 19—Lola Murray graveside 11am; farewell & goodbye 1pm. 

Sunday, March 20—Worship at 10:00am. 

Tuesday, March 22—Tuesday crew, 9:00am. 

Wednesday, March 23—Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm. 

Service for Lola Murray 

A graveside service for Lola will 
be held at 11:00am on 

Saturday, March 19th at the 
Jason Lee Mission cemetery, 

2104 D St NE, Salem, OR 
97301. 

A farewell and goodbye for 
Lola will follow at 1:00pm at 
Judy Ruscoe’s house.  Please 
call the office for her address. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ


Appeal for prayers and support for Ukraine from Bishop Samiec . 

With sadness and fear I think about this morning's aggression of Russia against Ukraine. 

I am concerned that, despite the experience of war more than 80 years ago, gunfire 

and bombing are again being heard just across our eastern border. My thoughts are 

with the people of Ukraine, whose lives are now in serious danger. 

  

First of all, I want to ask you today to pray, because in God is the quietness of our souls. 

Let us pray together to our Lord and God of peace to act, to calm our fear and stop the 

war. Let us ask through Jesus Christ for sobriety for the aggressors, for an end to inva-

sion and for peace between people. Let us also ask for protection of all those who 

suffer from military action. We can turn to God with the words of the prayer included 

below, but all our silent and loud prayers are also needed. 

  

Many people in Poland, as well as our church, are in close contact with the people of 

Ukraine, some of whom have family, friends and people of faith there. We hear that 

many of them are seeking protection locally, but there are also those who are fleeing 

into places where they can be safe. Therefore, I turn to you with an appeal and a re-

quest to open your parishes to the sisters and brothers of Ukraine. Please let me know 

of any parishes that would be willing to welcome people from Ukraine and offer them 

support during this difficult time. We want to stand together now and provide help to 

those who need assistance and shelter from war. 

  

In our savior Jesus Christ is our hope. We entrust all our worries and fears to Him. Have 

mercy, Lord. 

  

Yours in Christ,  

Bishop Jerzy Samiec 


